
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        CONTACT:   Meghan Architect 
Month Day, 202_          (571) 312-4400                                                                   
                                                                                                                                              architectm@apcointl.org    

 
APCO Announces Contest for 2023 Telecommunicator Week 

Last Year’s Contest Winners Congratulated  
 

Alexandria, VA – Today the Association of Public-Safety Communications Officials (APCO) 
International announced the official kick off of APCO’s National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week 
(NPSTW) contest “Who is YOUR public safety superhero?” NPSTW is a week where communities across the 
U.S. recognize those who help save lives in times of personal or national crisis and this year NPSTW will be 
celebrated April 11-17, 2021. 

Conceived in 1981 by Patricia Anderson of the Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office in California, 
Telecommunicators Week was created to raise public awareness of the hard work and dedication of public 
safety telecommunicators. In October 1991, APCO International successfully lobbied to receive a formal 
proclamation by Congress, which was signed by President Bill Clinton, designating the second full week in April 
as National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week. 

APCO’s NPSTW contest was initially created to get public safety telecommunicators to share how their 
agencies were celebrating the week. In recent years, APCO has asked those working in public safety 
telecommunications to send stories about the outstanding efforts of their co-workers and the things that 
made their teams successful. In recognition of the extra work and dedication required of public safety 
telecommunicators during the year 2020, this year’s theme is superheroes. Two agencies (one large and one 
small) will be awarded prizes; all entries must be received by 9 a.m. ET on April 19 to be considered. 

### 

APCO International® (www.apcointl.org) 
APCO International is the world’s oldest and largest organization of public safety communications professionals and supports the 
largest U.S. membership base of any public safety association. It serves the needs of public safety communications practitioners 
worldwide - and the welfare of the general public as a whole – by providing complete expertise, professional development, technical 
assistance, advocacy and outreach. 
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